
August 20, 1985 

Mr. Leif Peterson 
Chairman of the Parish Council 
Holy Resurrection Arnenian Church 
909 Michigan Avenue 
South Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53172 

Dear Mr. Peterson: 

As we have disc ssed with you, arrangements have been completed 
for Fr. Zenob Nalban ian to assume his pastoral responsibil ities at 
the Holy Cross Armenian Church of Lawrence, Mass. 

Fr. Zenob will elebrate the Divine Liturgy in South Mllwaukee 
on September 15, aft r hich he shall leave to assume his r~storate 
at the Lawrence pari~h. It will be appropriate if a fitting farewell 
reception is given in honor of Fr. Zenob for his services to the 
South Milwaukee community. 

We shall communicate at a later date regarding the appointment 
of a new pastor for your parish. 

May the Lord bless you and your loved ones always with His 
love and wisdom. 

Prayerfully, 

Archbishop Torkom Hanooglan 
Primate 


